TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

AGARTALA

NOTIFICATION

Agartala
No.F.11 (26-45)-Rectt./TPSC/2024 Dated, 14th August 2024.

Ref:- Commission’s Advertisement No. 06/2024 dated 07.08.2024

It is for information of all concerned that the Department of Health and
Family Welfare has initiated amendment of recruitment rules of Food Safety Officer -
in order to ensure conformity with the Food Safety and Standards Authority of India
under the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Government of India Regulations
FSSAI dated 12-10-2022.

In pursuance of the Health & Family Welfare Department letter No.F.1(400-
29)-ESTT/FWPM/2024 /245 dated 13th August 2024 the recruitment process to the
post of Food Safety Officer vide Advertisement No. 06/2024 dated 07.08.2024 has
been cancelled.

For Further details please visit www.tpsc.tripura.gov.in.
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(S. Mog, IAS)

Secretary,
Tripura Public Service Commission.




